
If there are suspected COVID-19 symptoms, we will follow our  
protocols and contact Lassen County Public Health.







We have a mental health counselor one day per week.  Contact Mrs. B for a referral.

Teachers are receiving training on supporting  
students on 9/4/20.  We are offering a webinar 
training for families on 9/11/20-info to be  
posted on Parent Square.




